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June 19, 2020 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  
Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC 20426 
 

Re: Informational Filing 
Public Service Electric and Gas Company 
Annual Transmission Formula Rate True-Up Adjustment (Errata) 
Docket No. ER09-1257-000 
 

Dear Secretary Bose: 
 

Subsequent to the June 15, 2020 filing of Public Service Electric and Gas Company’s 
(“PSE&G”) 2019 Formula Rate True-Up Adjustment (“True-Up Adjustment”) in the above-
captioned docket, PSE&G amends that submission due to an inadvertent omission to correct 
certain data included in Line 19 of Attachment 5 – Cost Support of Attachment A that is sourced 
from the Asset Retirement Cost tab of the supporting documentation included in Attachment C.  
On behalf of PSE&G, enclosed please find updated versions of Attachments A and C of the True-
Up Filing, which includes the revised balances that populate Line 19 of Attachment 5 – Cost 
Support.  

The June 15, 2020 True-Up Adjustment filing remains unchanged in all other aspects for 
which the resulting impact to line items on Appendix A results in a decrease in PSE&G’s Annual 
Transmission Revenue Requirement (“ATRR”) of $19,686. 

The revised formula rate template in Attachment A along with revised supporting 
documentation in Attachment C are also being provided to PJM Interconnection, L.L.C. for posting 
on its website. Consistent with Commission Staff’s Guidance on Formula Rate Updates, PSE&G 
is submitting the updated formula rate template in Microsoft Excel format. 

Thank you for your attention to this informational filing. Please contact the undersigned 
should you have any questions.           

Very truly yours,  
       

 
Danielle Lopez  

cc: 


